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TO:    State Board of Examiners of Environmental Professionals 
BY E-MAIL   
 
Kelly Meloy   Robert F. Good, Jr.      
Jeffrey Loureiro  Stephen Holtman   
Carol Violette   Elsie Patton 
John Adams       Michelle Gamache    
Alisa Phillips-Griggs     
 
BY  
E-MAIL: Kenneth M. Collette    
 
DATE:  January 7, 2020 
 
RE:        January 9, 2020 Meeting of the Board  
  
The January 9th LEP Board meeting has been cancelled due to an extremely 
light agenda.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is February 20th and will be in the Russell 
Hearing Room on the 3rd Floor.  Please make every effort to attend the 
February meeting, it is important to have full attendance of the Board to 
review applications for this year’s exam. 
 
Please confirm receipt and please let me know you received this notice. My 
number is (860) 424-3788 or reply to this e-mail. 
 
 
 
 
cc:Jacques Gilbert, DEEP - via e-mail 
     Seth Molofsky, EPOC - via e-mail 
     Nelson Walter, EPOC - via e-mail  
     Jan Czeczotka, DEEP – via e-mail 
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